

Marshall County E911 50 Judicial Drive Benton, KY 42025 270-527-1333 270-527-4370 (Fax)

March 22, 2019

**RE: LETTER OF RESIGNATION** 

Dear County Judge Executive Kevin Neal,

Please accept this as formal notice of my resignation from the position of Director at Marshall County E911. My final day will be Friday, April 12, 2019.

After much prayer and consideration, I have made the decision to resign in order to accept a position as a Training Specialist at the Four Rivers Nuclear Partnership site in West Paducah, Kentucky. This has been one of the most difficult decisions that I have ever had to make. In the past year and a half, I have had the honor of serving my home county and I am truly grateful for that opportunity. I honestly feel that I am leaving Marshall County E911 in a better place than when I arrived and because of that, I was able to make this difficult decision. I appreciate your support in all that I have done and I am grateful that you trusted me to do what needed to be done in some very extreme circumstances.

I wish you and the staff of Marshall County E911 continued growth and success in the future. The employees of Marshall County E911 are some of the finest people I have ever worked with and the citizens of Marshall County should be proud that they are the ones answering their emergency calls.

Respectfully,

LaDonna Coriell, Director Marshall County E911 RECEIVED

MAR 2 2 2019

MARSHALL CO. JUDGE'S OFFICE